
 
 

 

 

AFA Safety Committee Update 

NOV 30, 2020 MEC AIR SAFETY HEALTH AND SECURITY COMMITTEE 

Safety Committee 

 
Hello Fellow Flight Attendant’s, 
 
Let’s talk Health, Safety, and Security. Please take a moment out of your day to review the Safety 
information included in our contract on our website AFAHorizon.org, Article 26 beginning on page 
151. In Article 26, you will find contractual verbiage pertaining to Fatigue Reporting, Accidents/ 
Incidents, and New Equipment and Changes to Inflight Service. Some quick highlights of important 
information in this article are: 
 
• Pay and Occurrence protections during an Accident or Incident during your trip. 
 
• Hearing Protection and testing. 
 
• Questions/Answers to incorporate in your Fatigue Report. 
 
• Fatigue Protections and reminders of time constraints when filing a Fatigue Report. 
 
These are some of the insightful content that has been established for our protections. Reading, 
understanding, and knowing your contract is of the utmost importance to gain knowledge on our 
workgroup’s rights and protections. 
The Safety Committee would like to highlight Article 26 as we head into the winter months - when 
irregular operations can contribute to safety issues, such as fatigue. 
 
The goal is for every QX Flight Attendant to be able to advocate for themselves and know the 
verbiage well enough to use their voice intelligently. Knowledge is power. Our Contract is here to 
educate and protect us. 
Enjoy the read and Fly Safe! 
 

In Solidarity,  

Your AFA Air Safety, Health, and Security Committee 


